
   

 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION FOR MASCOT FOR  
ST. JAMES INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 

 
 
 
Policy Reference:   
“Naming New Schools, Mascots, and Colors,” District Policies, p. 265. 
 
 
Background Information:   
The New St. James-area Intermediate School Ad-Hoc Naming Committee was formed in 
accordance with District Policies.  The New St. James-area Intermediate School Ad-Hoc 
Naming Committee has considered the name, mascot, and colors for the new 
intermediate school in the St. James attendance area. The Board of Education previously 
approved the name St. James Intermediate School and the colors for the school to match 
St. James High School’s colors, based on the previous recommendation from the 
Committee. The Committee is now ready to recommend that the mascot for the new 
school be: 
 
SHARKS 
 
 
Purpose:   
Review the Committee’s recommendation for the mascot for St. James Intermediate 
School. 
 
 
For Further Information:   
Contact: Joe Burch at 488-6712 
 
 
Recommended Action:   
 
Move to approve the Committee’s recommendation for the mascot for St. James 
Intermediate School to be the SHARKS. 
 


